
   Romsey Road Runners AGM 2016 

 

Location; The Mill Arms Pub, Dunbridge. 

Date; 18/11/2016 at 7.15pm 

Present; Karen Keane, Liz Slade, Ken West, Julia Abab, Penny Jennings, David Nixon, Neil Jennings, Tony 

King, John Quayle, Jane Carter, Lesley Stone, Keith Stone, Richard Vie, Steve Edwards, Karen Pethwick, 

Hannah Shutt, Deborah Rees, Jo Mckenzie, Mark Stileman, Daniel Lurcock, Becca Lurcock, Christopher 

Brown, Mark Suddazy, Steve Geary, Lee Harris, James Battle, Dave Gardner, Chris Lane, Suzanne 

Gardner, Greg Roulston, Alice Lane, Ian Winkworth, Mark Winkworth, Dorota Koschmidder-hetch, Lynda 

Brown, Tam Ryan. 

Apologies; Anna Duigan, Julie Shanker, Jo Slade, Derek Kelly, Ruth Page, David Page, Paul Cutbull. 

 

1. Minutes of last and matters arising 

The minutes of last year’s meeting were approved as true and accurate. 

2. Questions about committee members reports 

No questions were asked. Tony emphasised how well the club is doing financially, socially and with 

attendance at running events. 

3. Braishfield Beer Report questions. 

Matt Hammerton asked if there was any potential for the Beer Race to include a fun run. Mark Stileman 

said the Beer race committee would consider this. Mark also confirmed that the date of the 2017 Beer 

Race will be 04/06/2017. 

4. London Marathon draw. 

The changes to the club constitution regarding the London marathon draw, made at the AGM in 2016 

were reinforced by Tony and Karen.  

This year there were 4 rejection slips handed in, but 2 were non EA members and 1 withdrew.  

The club place for 2017 was therefore given to Jo Mckenzie. 

5. Elections for office. 

Chairman; Tony King stood down after 3 years as chairman. Karen Keane volunteered to fill this role.  

Proposed by Liz Slade and Seconded by Deborah Rees. 

Secretary; Jo Mckenzie will continue 

Treasurer; Deborah Rees will continue 

Race secretary; Hannah Hunt stood down. Ken West volunteered to fill this role. 



Proposed by Julia Abab and seconded by Karen Keane. 

Club Capatain; Becky Tovey to continue.  

Web master; John Quayle to continue. 

Social secretary; Liz Slade to continue. David Nixon volunteered to assist – Proposed by John Quayle, 

seconded by Becky Tovey 

Press Secretary; Currently vacant. Tam and Lynda volunteered to fill role. Proposed by Penny Jennings 

Seconded by Jo Mckenzie. 

Kit Secretary; Lynda Brown stood down. Daniel Lurock volunteered to fill role. Proposed by Tam Ryan 

and Seconded by Mark Adams. 

Newsletter; Currentyl vacant. Doretta agreed to fill role. Proposed by Penny Jennings, Seconded by Jo 

Mckenzie. 

Membership Secretary; Penny Jennings happy to continue. 

Session leader co-ordinator; Continues to be vacant. Davis Nixon volunteered to attend committee 

meetings on behalf of session leaders. 

 

Date of next AGM TBC 


